REROUTE: #5 Piedmont Road / Sandy Springs
WHAT: City of Sandy Springs Road Closure
WHERE: Mount Vernon Highway between Glenridge Drive and Roswell Road
WHEN: Sunday, October 13 thru Thursday, October 17, 2024
TIMES: 10/13 Mt Vernon Hwy between Glenridge and Boylston – 10:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
               10/14 Mt Vernon Hwy between Glenridge and Boylston – 10:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
               10/15 Glenridge from Mt Vernon Hwy to Johnson Ferry – 10:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
               10/16 Mt Vernon Hwy between Glenridge and Barfield – 10:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]               10/17 Mt Vernon Hwy between Glenridge and Barfield – 8:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.

Reroute as follows:

[bookmark: _Hlk176528388]NORTHBOUND: Route #5 From Lindbergh Station to Dunwoody Station
Continue Roswell Rd
(Begin Reroute)
Right – Hammond Dr
Regular Route
 
SOUTHBOUND: Route #5 From Dunwoody Station to Lindbergh Station 
Continue Hammond Dr (Cross Glenridge Dr)
(Begin Reroute)
Left – Roswell Rd
Regular Route

